
 

Fideli Certa Merces – To the faithful one, a certain reward 
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I am often asked by Old Boys that I meet: ‘How can I make a difference?’ Those with whom I have 

spoken, want to directly impact the lives of current and future boys. As we approach the 150th year 

of the College, we believe it is time to think about the future.  

For us as custodians of the College and its future well-being, it is our honour and responsibility to 

defend the College and make sure that we remain financially in reach of the families who have made 

a generational investment in sending their sons to the College. We are all committed to making a 

positive and profound difference in the course of the life of each boy who attends this incredible 

school. We all know someone whose life was turned around by coming to St Charles College and we 

want the school to keep on with this important work. We know that the College is never safer than 

when the Old Boys and the College work closely to imagine our way to the future together.  

How your contributions will make a difference 

The Old Boys Heritage Award is an award funded by dividends earned through investing capital built 

up from Old Boy contributions over the years. We continue the work of strengthening the connection 

between the Old Boys of the College and the College as we grow and become a force among the 

independent boys’ schools of Africa.  

We have been hard at work to not only make the College into a school of which every Old Boy will 

be proud, but also a place where every Old Boy will belong. Contributing toward the Old Boys’ 

Heritage Award fund is a very specific way that your support can directly influence the life-outcome 

for the boys who will follow in your footsteps and build on the foundations you have laid. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


